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14th February 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

In light of the return stage 4 restrictions over the next 3 school days, Northside Christian College will move to  
a short term Prep to Year 12 Remote Learning Program. 
 
The introduction of stage 4 restrictions for this short period of time once again means that only a very small 
scale supervision program will be running onsite at the College. An updated Remote Learning guide for the 
next few days is also attached along with this letter. 
 
For Monday 15th February to Wednesday 17th February, the onsite supervision program for P-10 is only 
available to students in the following categories: 
 

• children whose parents both work in one of the defined essential continuing industries and can not 
work from home 

• vulnerable children including: 
o children in out-of-home care 
o children deemed by Child Protection and/or Family Services to beat risk of harm 
o children identified by the school as vulnerable (including via referral from a family violence 

agency, homelessness or youth justice service or mental health or other health service). 
• children with a disability who also fit one of the above two categories, or 
• where the family is experiencing severe stress. 

 
Please contact the College office if you believe that your home situation may qualify for onsite supervision 
for your children according to the above criteria.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
Damian Higgins 
Principal 


